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MEMORANDUM
Date:

March 10, 2010
To:

Community Development and Transportation Committee
From:

Alice Wakefield, Community Development Director
Subject:
Special Event – City sponsorship and Road Closure 
The following special event requests City sponsorship and a road closure:

Centennial High School, Centennial High School International Festival – Saturday, April 17, 2010 from 2:00 to 6:00 p.m. 
Organizer requests permission to close Scott Road from Centennial High School to Hillside Elementary School. 
The costs to the City are $1,072.00.
See attachments.
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